
December 8 2021 
Dear Mayor Ruby and Members of the Council, 
 
I am sending this as a letter of interest to serve on the city council and seek appointment to fill 
Councilmember Rodawalt’s seat B that he recently vacated. I believe I have shown that I am 
capable by my past work and that I am interested by running and campaigning in the last 
election. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Gregg Marxmiller 


